
SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS  
AUSTRALIAN FEDERAL POLICE 

Question No. 10 

Senator Brown asked the following question at the hearing on 18 February 2008: 
 
a) Were any other members of parliament able to provide information or were questioned 
about the investigation into Willmac? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 
 
a) Senator Christine Milne was questioned by the Australian Federal Police on  
2 October 2007.  
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